Debra Thompson

From: Kristina Day <krisjhale@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 11:10 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Freedom, not mandates

Hello, we wanted to address our concerns over the COVID-19 mandates. We have done a considerable
amount of research on COVID-19 and we do not believe it is necessary to restrict the public anymore
severely then it has already been restricted. The emergency measures taken thus far seem to be more
of a knee-jerk reactionary panic, rather than a calculated and measurable approach. We understand the
need to flatten the curve, and take common sense precautionary measures. However, emergency powers
that suspend the constitutional rights of citizens, resulting in complete gridlock and the shutdown of the
entire country, are extremely dangerous at best. We are afraid that the unintended consequences of
these measures will provide to be far more catastrophic then the out workings of COVID-19. With that
said, it is our view that the restrictions need to be loosed and all emergency powers absolved. Issue us
your best recommendations and we the people will rise to the occasion. Don't give us your mandate.

-Bosjun and Sarah Reid




